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"Rock the Night" Dinner Dance -
April 19th at Crystal Point

We are going to "Rock the Night" at this year's
Dinner Dance for The Arc Ocean County Chapter
on Thursday, April 19th at Crystal Point Yacht
Club in Point Pleasant from 6-10pm.

Tickets include dancing to live band Night Shift,
passed hors d'oeuvres, dinner, dessert, cash
bar, wine pull, silent auction, and super 50/50
raffle.

We will be honoring Mayor John Ducey of Brick
Township with the 2018 Humanitarian Award and
longtime Arc participant Matthew Redmond with
the 2018 Heart & Soul Award.

For details on tickets and sponsorship click here.

Out & About In Our Community

The Arc Ocean County Chapter teamed up with
Raymour & Flanigan in Brick to raise awareness
and funds for individuals with disabilities.

On March 24 & 25, volunteers from The Arc sold
chocolates from The Sweet Shoppe, promoted
our events and programs, fielded questions, and
even had photos with the Easter Bunny.

Interested in becoming a community partner with
The Arc? Call 732-363-3335 x176.

Register for the Spring Formals

Registration is now open for clients to RSVP for
the 2018 Spring Formals - May 17th & June 21st
at The Holiday Inn in Manahawkin.

http://www.arcocean.org
http://www.arcocean.org/what_you_can_do/events/2018-dinner-dance.html
http://www.arcocean.org/what_you_can_do/donate.html


Tickets are $60 per person and include choice of
dinner entree and lots of dance moves! Payment
must be submitted prior to the event with RSVP.

For more details on the Spring Formals please
call 732-363-3335 x117 or click here.

"Transportation" Information Night

Please join us for a Caregiver "Transportation"
Information Night on Wednesday, April 25th from
6-8:00pm at the Arc Employment Center.

Learn more about the transportation services
offered to clients in Ocean County including NJ
Transit, Job Link, Ocean Ride, and a special
guest speaker from Guided Tours. Light
refreshments will be provided. Open to
caregivers and clients!

To RSVP please call 732-363-6677 x103.

It's Super 50/50 Raffle Time!

Raffle tickets are on sale for $25 each for this
year's super 50/50 benefiting The Arc Ocean
County Chapter. The lucky winners will be called
at the Dinner Dance on April 19th. You do not
need to be present to win.

3 chances to win! 1st prize wins 25%, 2nd prize
wins 15%, and 3rd prize wins 10% - only 500
tickets are sold. Download this form and mail
back with your payment or call 732-363-3335
x176 to order over the phone. GOOD LUCK!
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